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Greetings,                                                                                                Oct 2023 
 
The	following	information	was	shared	from	New	Road	Missions	who	are	currently	running	the	Fold:							
As	God	continues	to	grow	our	ministries	in	South	Africa,	we	have	some	new	developments	to	share	with	
you.		After	many	years	of	extremely	successful	ministry	in	South	Africa	with	both	the	youth	ministry	and	
the	children’s	home,	our	field	directors,	Jody	and	Kathy	Adams,	have	decided	it’s	time	for	them	to	move	
on	and	start	their	own	youth	ministry.		We	are	extremely	grateful	for	the	many	years	they	have	served	
with	New	Road	Missions	and	we	celebrate	the	many	lives	that	have	been	changed	under	their	leadership.		
It	has	been	a	privilege	serving	with	them,	and	we	know	God	will	continue	to	bless	them	as	they	follow	His	
direction.	

New	Road	Missions	has	hired	Gerhard	and	Carmen	Potgieter	as	the	new	directors	of	
The	Fold	Children’s	Home.		Gerhard	comes	to	us	with	a	wealth	of	experience	
overseeing	children’s	care	centers	in	7	different	African	countries.		Gerhard	also	ran	
his	own	construction	company	in	South	Africa	for	many	years.		Carmen	recently	
retired	from	being	a	pharmacist	in	a	large	pharmacy	chain	in	South	Africa.		Carmen	
also	has	many	years	of	ministry	experience	as	a	volunteer	in	children’s	ministry	and	
has	a	degree	in	theology.		Please	join	us	in	welcoming	Gerhard	and	Carmen	to	the	
NRM	team.		

We	will	be	sharing	more	details	about	Gerhard	and	Carmen	and	the	expansion	plans	
we	have	for	The	Fold	Children’s	Home	next	month.		So	please	keep	watch	for	these	
exciting	announcements!		Please	pray	for	Jody	and	Kathy	as	they	go	back	full	time	to	

their	SALT	ministry,	and	for	Gerhard	and	Carmen	as	they	take	over	The	Fold.			

There’s	not	much	to	report	from	The	Fold,	they	are	busy	with	their	last	quarter	of	school	and	all	the	final	
exams	that	come	with	that.	Moji	sent	some	photos	from	the	rural	arthropod	collection	that	his	friend	
Khanyisile	Khowa	taught	the	older	children.		The	older	children	tend	to	get	more	extras	than	the	small	
children,	Kaingo	took	the	older	kids	on	a	game	drive.	Their	guides	were	Zandele	and	Jolandie.	

 

God bless, Paul and Micky Prince 


